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            Being the best you can be. 

 

Communication:  If you have an issue or question, please ensure that you follow the 
school’s communication policy and make contact with your child’s class teacher via Class-
charts, telephone or email in the first instance. If you then require additional  
support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 

   Important reminder—we are a 

nut free school 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the end of another very successful and hard - working year at Fibbersley Park Academy, I would like to 

take this opportunity to thank you for all your support for the school to enable us to do the best for your children.  

It has once again been an eventful year, and we have celebrated a range of achievements – in sporting, social and  

academic areas. It has been a pleasure to present certificates and prizes for excellent work and attitude, behaviour and 

attendance.  Congratulations to everyone concerned.   This week, Year 6  received their leaver s T shirts, autograph 

books and moving on books during their leavers assembly on Monday.  A huge thank you to the Rev Ros who joined 

Year 6 and their families for this special event. 

As the year comes to an end we have said goodbye to Mrs Kirby, Mrs Dodd and Miss Reynolds and wish them every 

success in their new roles.   We are looking forward to welcoming new colleagues in the autumn term.  

So please enjoy your summer holiday with your children ready to return on Wednesday 6th September. For those of 

you who are saying goodbye to the school as your children move onto secondary education, or move to new primary 

schools, we wish you and your children happiness and success in the future.   For new Reception Children and Nursery 

children joining our school– please refer to your letters for start dates and times. 

 

Have a lovely summer holiday. 

Mrs Sugars 
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Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office each morning of their absence to record it. 

State their name, class number and the reason for absence.   

Please do not send absence message via class charts. 

 School Time: Start of the day-main gates open at 8.40am  and classroom doors will open at 8,45am.  School 

starts at 8.55am.  End of the day– main gates will open at 3.10am.  The school day ends at 3,15pm. No-one, 

including siblings under the age of 16 are allowed to drop off or collect children from school. Thankyou.  

To adhere to our school  policy , if your child has sickness or tummy upset, please keep them home for 2 

days from the last bout of illness.                           

 Medications/Inhalers 

Please bring any medications through to the school office. All medications/inhalers need to be in their    

original box, in date and labelled with the child’s name. A pupil medication form will need to be completed 

at each new term. 

 

 Dates for your Diary 

     

  

    Monday 4th & Tuesday 5th September                     School Closed—Inset days 

   Wednesday 6th September                                         School re-opens. New Term 

   Week beginning Thursday 21st September             Years 1 & 2—Magical Maths 

   Week beginning Friday 22nd September                 Years 3,4,5 & 6—Magical Maths 

   Wednesday 6th—Friday 8th December                    Year 6 Manor Adventure Residential Trip 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   



 

 
Fantastic news… 

Magical Maths is returning to Fibbersley Park Academy!! 
 

Magical maths is a super fun after school club designed to boost children’s confidence and 
better engage them with maths. The KS1 and KS2 clubs run for an hour a week after 
school starting w/c 18th Sept 23 and will run for 5 weeks. Each week has a different 

theme and includes a dressed up character including Professor Poopenshtinken (maths ge-
nius), the Mathemagician, Stately Holmes (the maths detective) and the Olympic Math-

letes!  
 

Parents receive weekly email updates to see what their child has been learning (but 
you must give your email address to obtain this). 

Dates and Times of Club: 
 

KS1 (Years 1 & 2) – 3.20pm to 4.20pm on THURSDAYS  
21st Sept, 28th Sept, 5th Oct, 12th Oct and 19th Oct 

 
KS2 (Years 3 to Years 6 only) – 3.20pm to 4.20pm on FRIDAYS  

22nd Sept, 29th Sept 6th Oct, 13th Oct and 20th Oct 
 

For more information and to sign up, please call  
0121 392 7475 for any questions about the club 

 
Cost is £40 for 5 sessions, one hour long. Clubs will take place on  

 the school premises.  Limited places so sign up quick!  
BOOKINGS ARE NOW BEING TAKEN VIA WEBSITE or TELEPHONE. 
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